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Tuesday 6th May 2025 

Dear Parents 

 

I am delighted to inform you that following a rigorous, full day of activities and 

interview the governing body have unanimously agreed to appoint Mr Ben Chalwin 

as the substantive Headteacher of St Levan School. 

Mr Chalwin has a wealth of experience in school leadership and has been both a 

Deputy Head and Acting Headteacher in Cornwall. More recently he has worked for 

the global charity Mindfulness in Schools Project. 

We are very grateful to Mrs Flynn for being a fantastic Executive Head for the last 18 

months and for planning a thorough handover to Mr Chalwin.  

We look forward to welcoming Mr Chalwin to the St Levan team in September. 

 

Many thanks 

Sharon Brolly (Chair) 

On behalf of the governing body 


